From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP Murphy Gas Station in Boredon-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:09:34 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:20 PM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy Gas Station in Boredon-Carleton

From: sydney morris [mailto:sydneylmorris4042 @gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 11:23 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: DP Murphy Gas Station in Boredon-Carleton

Hello,

I have recently caught wind of Murphy applying to build a gas station in close proximity to a
locally owned gas station.

I object to this. Not only does Murphy not need another income stream, allowing this can
potentially harm a local persons income. Murphy owns a majority of this island. We do not
need to give him more.

Allowing this build would not only effect the current gas station. Building on Dickie Rd would
increase the traffic tenfold. This will bother the people living on Dickie Rd. Park St in
Charlottetown got closed due to a high influx of traffic. This will likely be seeing the same
fate in years to come.

Therefore, I believe that IRAC should make the decision to not allow this build.

Thank you,

An unhappy Islander.
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